
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 

 

Coming up next week…16/10/2023 
 

Maths 

Learning in school: 

In maths, children will continue their learning about ‘Addition and Subtraction’. 

Children will be recapping and learning: 

 Adding across 10 

 Subtracting across 10 

 Subtracting from a 10 

 Subtracting a 1-digit number from a 2-digit number (across a 10) 

English  

Learning in school: 

In English, children will be writing a story to go alongside the storybooks they created 

in Art. 

SPAG 

Learning in school: 

Children will be reviewing Phase 5 phoneme, graphemes and tricky words. They will 

practise reading, writing and spelling using these graphemes. 

Topic  

Learning in school: 

 

PSHE: Children will be learning about how to be a good friend. 

 

Topic 1: Children will be learning about how astronauts get back from space. 

 

Topic 2: Children will be answering the question – where would you like to explore in 

space and why? 

 

Art and D&T: Children will be creating and decorating their own space rocket. 

 

Science: Children will be testing different materials to see which are the most 

waterproof. 

 

 



Music: Children will be practising the Harvest festival songs. 

 

Art: We will continue our art module for this half term, which is called Drawing: Tell a 

story.  

 

Computing: We will continue with our ‘Making Music’ module in Purple Mash.  

 

PE: For this half term, we will be looking at Team Building and Fitness. 

 

  Homework  
Please look inside your child’s homework book for this week’s homework slip. Thank 

you.  

 

The spelling words to practise this week at home are: 

also 

always 

ancient 

apple 

apricot 
 

 Additional notes and reminders  

We will be hearing individual readers so please can you make sure your child’s book is 

in their book bag. Many thanks. 

 

Please could children wear their PE kit to school on their class’s PE days. 

Please also ensure that no earrings are worn on their PE days, or that children can 

remove these themselves before the PE lesson. 

 

Class email addresses: 

Please do not use these email addresses to tell us about changes to pick up, as we do 

not always have the opportunity to check the class email addresses during the school 

day.  

 

Leopards: leopards@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

Bears: bears@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

Monkeys: monkeys@mead.surrey.sch.uk   

Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 

mailto:leopards@mead.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:bears@mead.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:monkeys@mead.surrey.sch.uk

